From: Hannah Nelson <hannahnelson@hannahnelson.net>

To: "bos@mendocinocounty.org” <bos@mendocinocounty.org>

CcC: Peter Kafin <peter@hannahnelson.net>, Casey O'Neill <casey@cagrowers.org>, Jude Thilman <jude@cchange.org>
Date: 1/22/2019 12:01 AM

Subject: Separate HN Memo for 1/22 BoS Meeting: Cannabis Update

Attachments: 22Jan19HNMemoBoS.docx; Modified copy of 22Jan19HNMemoBoS.docx

Karla,

Attached is a separate (from the group/coalition letter) memo from me for the 1/22 BoS meeting.
Thanks for publishing and distributing!

Hannah

Hannah L. Nelson Attorney At Law
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